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TRAFFIC AUTHORITY MINUTES 
JUNE, 2021 

 

The Traffic Authority of the City of New Haven, duly warned, met in Chambers, One 
Union Avenue, New Haven, Connecticut on June 8th, 2021. 
 

PRESENT (via Zoom): Commissioners: Evelise Ribeiro, President, Michael Lawlor, 
Tracey Meares Miranda and Donald Walker.  
Douglas Hausladen, Bruce Fischer, Department of Transportation, Traffic 
and Parking. 
Chief Renee Dominguez, New Haven Police Department 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM, Commissioner Ribeiro presiding. 
 

The minutes of the May 11th, 2021 meeting were approved. 
 

The following items were presented: 
 

Item 1. Request of Salvatore E. DeCola, Alder, Ward 18 for establishing RESIDENTIAL 
PARKING regulation on the southwest side of Morris Avenue from 32 Morris 
Avenue to 128 Morris Avenue. Approval recommended. 

 

Douglas Hausladen presented the technical report. Commissioner Walker moved 

to approve the item. Commissioner Miranda seconded the motion. The motion 

was voted on and approved by a unanimous vote. 
 

Item 2. Request of the Department of Transportation, Traffic and Parking for parking 
controls in areas less than one block in length as indicated below be approved. 

  

A. Establish RESERVED FOR HANDICAPPED parking spaces. 
 

  1. In front of   107 Bassett Street.…..…...........…………. 1 space 

  2. In front of     57 Dorman Street………………………… 1 space 

  3. In front of   746 Elm Street……......………………....... 1 space 

  4. In front of   299 Greenwich Avenue...……………….... 1 space 

  5. In front of     67 Lilac Street……………….…………… 1 space 

  6. In front of   170 Porter Street……......……………....... 1 space 

  7. In front of   350 Wilmot Road...…………..………….... 1 space 
 

Approval of A. is recommended. 
 

B. Establish NO PARKING regulation. 
 

 1. In front of 247 Ferry Street, 40 feet, NO PARKING 5AM-7PM, 
Monday -Friday for pick up and drop off at a day care facility 
(Request of Idalizze Casillas Barreto, operator). 

 

Approval of B. is recommended. 
 

Douglas Hausladen presented the technical reports. Commissioner Miranda 

moved to approve the items. Commissioner Walker seconded the motion. The 

motion was voted on and approved by a unanimous vote. 
 

There being no further business of the Traffic Authority, the meeting was adjourned at 
6:25PM. 

 
      Respectfully submitted,  
 
  
 
      Karla Lindquist,  

Acting Traffic Engineer 
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